
 

 

Request to Speak to the Library Board 
 

 Citizens are always welcome to speak to the Board. In addition written comments may be left in the 

suggestion box in the Customer Relations Department or on a form found on the library’s homepage 

(www.gailborden.info).   

 

 Speakers’ comments should be in good taste and remarks about specific individuals are not allowed.   

 

 Business presentations should be handled directly through the appropriate library staff member rather 

than use of this venue.  If you need further assistance, please contact the Executive Director. 

 

 Persons who wish to speak to the Library Board are asked to fill out this form.  Generally, the Board will 

not engage in a dialogue with the speaker. 

 

 Comments will be limited to three minutes. 

 

 Thank you for caring about the quality of services provided by the Gail Borden Public Library District. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Description of Topic__________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

http://www.gailborden.info/

